
SAGE MESA WATER SYSTEM NOTICE 
UPPER ZONE -WATER QUALITY ADVISORY (TURBIDITY) RESCINDED 
LOWER ZONE - PERMANENT BOIL WATER NOTICE REMINDER  

 

June 24, 2025 

 
Turbidity at the Okanagan Lake intake for the Sage Mesa water system has decreased below 1 
NTU to a “GOOD” rating.  In consultation with the Interior Health Authority (IHA), the Regional 
District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS) is rescinding the Water Quality Advisory (for 
turbidity) that has been in effect for the Upper Zone (see addresses below) of the Sage Mesa 
water system:  
 

 

 
 

Please note that the permanent Boil Water Notice remains in effect for the Lower 
Zone of the Sage Mesa water system. 
 

The RDOS is reminding all business owners/operators (bed and breakfasts) and public facilities 
operators that it is the responsibility of said establishments to notify their customers of the Boil 
Water Notice. 
 
For further information, please contact RDOS Public Works at 250-490-4106 or 250-490-4135.   
 
For after-hours water emergencies, please call RDOS Regional Dispatch at 250-490-4141. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation.  
 
Sign up for Voyent Alert! to receive routine and emergency notifications, including water 
advisories. 
 
For further information, click the link: rdos.bc.ca/newsandevents/notifications/ 
 

 Sandstone Dr.  Sandstone Cres.  Sandpiper Ln.  Forsyth Dr. 

 Westwood Dr.  Pinetree Pl.  Estates Pl.  Ryan Rd. 

 Ponderosa Pl.  Tyrone Pl.  Forsyth Pl.  
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